
Dear Parents,  

The new term has begun well with children returning to school refreshed and 

excited about their learning. Ash, Rowan and Beech Classes are very intrigued 

by their Explorers theme. I have heard rumours of scheduled volcanic activity 

in Oak, Willow and Chestnut Classes and to this end, if you are able to send in 

old newspapers, that would help enormously with the papier mâché 

construction work that needs to take place first. 

The switch to the new website has taken place and parents and carers who 

have logged in to the app using the information sent just before the holiday, 

can read newsletters using the app, and we will be able to send messages to 

you directly. 

Children will have new star charts in their reading diaries this week to 

celebrate the reading they are completing at home. The library is open every 

morning and afternoon for bookworms to change books and enjoy every 

opportunity for reading. 

The traffic continues to be problematic. Please park considerately, particularly 

with respect to our neighbours being able to access their driveways safely. 

Reminder: if you wish your child to attend Breakfast Club or Afterschool Care, 

you should book this online through Tucasi twenty -four hours in advance; we 

staff the session and cater according to numbers of children booked in. If you 

have an unforeseen need for a place, please telephone the school office.  

Best wishes, 
 
Jane Paterson and the staff team 
 
Please find below links to this week’s letters and some updates and reminders. 

All of these letters are on the school website under recent letters. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Staker 



Important updates and reminders 

Dates for the Diary –  

• Monday 12th February 2018- Friday 16th February 2018 – Half Term 

• Friday 30th March 2018 – Friday 13th April 2018 – Easter Holidays 


